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Assignment of Police Officers at Polling Places 

 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve the assignment of 14 Police Officers 

for the State Primary Election on September 6, 2022, and the State Election on November 8, 

2022.  There will be a detail at each of the 12 voting precincts, one detail for the morning and 

evening at Town Hall, and one Poll Supervisor.   

 

Explanation:  On June 22, the election reform law (the “VOTES act”) was signed into law by 

Governor Baker.  The VOTES act makes many of the changes from the pandemic permanent, 

and the assignment of police officers at polling places now requires a vote of the Town Council.   

 


